
Ecuador
Pillman Family in

	 Ecuador
How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him who brings good news. Is. 52:7

Dear family and friends,
“O give thanks unto the Lord: for He is good: for His 
mercy endures forever.” Psalm 136:1 We are so grate-
ful for God’s great and unfailing mercy. We recognize 
more and more how much we need His mercy each 
and every day! 

Praise the Lord that both Justo and Tricia have their 
permanent residency visas and that, for the time be-
ing, Nathanael is on a six month visa. We are glad for a 
little break in visa paperwork, though it will be short-
lived. Our latest counsel from the visa office is to wait 
a few more months and then return to discuss options 
for Nathanael. Please continue to pray that we can 
work out a long-term, legal option for him to remain 
in Ecuador.

As usual, we have been busy with the work of the 
church. We have been able to serve different families 
in various ways over the past couple months such as 
helping a young couple move, visiting a mother suffer-
ing from morning sickness, and encouraging another 
young couple struggling with tough issues. We praise 
the Lord for each opportunity to impart God’s grace, 
love, and truth to these special people. Justo has also 
had his share of adventures with the youth, and Tricia 
and the kids got to join in on one of them. Justo con-
tinues with his two weekly Bible studies, Bible school 

Praises
• Praise that Justo and Tricia have 
their visas! We are two-thirds of 
the way there! 
• Praise for the many opportuni-
ties to share with different people 
over the last 2 months.
• Praise for God’s unceasing, eter-
nal mercy!

Prayer Requests
• The Friday cell group has been 
in low attendance lately. Pray for 
a renewal of interest amongst the 
people.
• Pray for a permanent visa option 
for Nathanael.
• Pray for the team coming in 
December.
• We have experienced some diffi-
cult external stresses recently. Pray 
for encouragement and peace for 
us as we persevere.

Contact Information
pillmanfamily@gmail.com

http://pillmanfamily.org
612-208-2081

 
Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pillman
AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd.
Minneapolis, MN 55441

classes, and homeschool interaction. Tricia is also 
moving forward with her 
Spanish lessons and has 
been attending a weekly 
women’s Bible study group 
as well.

We look forward to wel-
coming a mission team 
from Ebenezer Free Lu-
theran in early December. 

Happy Thanksgiving and Merry Christmas!
Love,

Justo, Tricia, Nathanael, and Hannah

Boating down a river with the Bible school kids

Hiking with the youth


